
February Nominees

Boys Basketball: Bobby Beecher: Senior

Bobby has been the Mustangs leading scorer for the past 3 years. A quiet leader, Bobby has been an

unbelievable role model for his younger teammates by excelling in the classroom as well as on the court. Bobby

was recently selected First Team All Conference for the second year in a row and finishes his career with an

incredible 1,159 points. We could not be more proud of Bobby and cannot wait to see what the future holds for

him.

Girls Basketball: Deb Beecher: Junior

Deb has been a force on defense this season. She currently leads the STATE in blocked shots. Against West

Deptford, she recorded 12 blocks to go along with 9 rebounds. Her ability to attack shots has played a key role

in the Mustangs defensive efforts this season. She is second on the team in scoring, averaging 9 points per

game and second in rebounding, averaging 7 per game. The coaching staff is excited to see how Deb continues

to grow as a player this offseason and we look forward to a successful senior year with Deb.

Cheerleading: Janiesa Rojas: Senior

Janiesa has really grown as a cheerleader the past two years. She is always positive and smiling. Her kind and

gentle spirit has helped all of her teammates this season. Janiesa has been extremely resilient this year and she

is a true role model for every athlete in our program. We are extremely proud of Janiesa this year and will really

miss her after she graduates.

Swimming: Jordyn Letzgus: Sophomore

Jordyn served as the team manager for us this season and did an amazing job. Jordyn went above and beyond

the typical duties of being a manager by helping out at practices as well. At practices, Jordyn helped with

running lanes and keeping splits during interval training. She kept immaculate records of the swimmers’ times

and made it easy for the coaches during meets.

Winter Track: Caleb Messenger: Senior

Caleb has been a phenomenal distance runner for our track team this winter. With many personal records

broken this year, he is representing triton in the 800m race at the group championships. Aside from ability,

Caleb is a tremendous role model for our younger runners. He is incredibly respectful and highly involved at

Triton. It has been a true pleasure to coach Caleb during this winter season.

Wrestling: Caden Skvarcek: Senior

Caden was a valuable member of the Hit Squad Wrestling Team. Caden did whatever was asked of him,

including wrestling up 2 weight classes.  He ended his season in a quad at Pinelands with a big pin for the team.


